May 30, 2011

Board of Education

Millburn School District #24

18550 Millburn Rd.

Wadsworth, IL 60083

Dear Millburn Board of Education:

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my position at Millburn Central School and will not be returning to teach second grade during the 2011-2012 school year. My family has recently been relocated to Kansas City and we will be moving this summer. Thank you for the support and opportunities that you have provided me during my tenure with your school.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Jenkins

cc: Mr. Jason Lind; Dr. Ellen Mauer